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MEMORANDUM

FOR g The Regional Executive Director
DENR MIMAROPA Region
1515 L and S Bldg., Roxas Boulevard
Ermita, Manila

FROM : The Provincial Environment and
Natural Resources Officer

July 22, 2022

SUBJECT : REPORT ON THE CONDUCTED WEEKLY MONITORING AND
PATROLLING IN THE RECLAMATION AREA (BARANGAY 2,3

AND 5), CORON, PALAWAN

Respectfully forwarded is the memorandum of CENRO Coron, Palawan dated July 18,

2022 relative the above subject.

Per memorandum, CENRO Coron submitted the monitoring report of the monitoring
team, in compliance to CENRO Special Order No. 19, series of 2022.

Per report, no observed activities or developments. However, heavy flooding was
observed in the area due to heavy rain and lack of proper drainage system.

For information and further instruction.

For the PENRO:

M\\k«s\
JOHNNY P. LILANG

OIC Chief, Technical Services Division
Office In-Charge

Copy Fumished
CENRO Coron, Palawan
File/2022-044 ACG MES Doc. Ref. No. 2022-6540
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MEMORANDUM
FOR : The Regional Executive Director
1515 L&S Bldg. Roxas Blvd.
Ermita, Manila
THRU 3 Provincial Environment and
Natural Resources Officer
Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City
FROM The OIC-Community Environment and

Natural Resources Officer
Coron, Palawan

SUBJECT : REPORT ON THE CONDUCTED WEEKLY MONITORING
AND PATROLLING IN THE RECLAMATION AREA
(BARANGAY 2,3 AND 5) CORON, PALAWAN

DATE . July 18,2022

o

Respectfully forwarded is the attached monitoring report dated 15 July 2022 submitted
by the team in compliance to CENRO Special Order No. 019 Series of 2022.

Report disclosed that no observed activities or developments. However heavy flooding
was observed due to heavy rain and lack of proper drainage system in the area.

For your information and record.
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July 15,2022

MEMORANDUM [ (2o o7fi9%, )

FOR : The OIC-Community Environment and \ ﬂ,_, /
Natural Resources Officer \% /S

FROM : The Undersigned

SUBJECT : WEEKLY REPORT ON THE CONDUCTED

MONITORING AND PATROLLING IN THE
RECLAMATION AREA (BARANGAYS 2, 3 AND 5),
CORON, PALAWAN

Respectfully submitted is the monitoring and patrolling report conducted in the
reclamation area of Brgys. 2, 3 and 5, Coron, Palawan on July 14, 2022.

Please be informed that there is no activity/development observed during the conduct
of monitoring and patrolling. IHowever, flooding was observed due to the heavy rain on
previous days and lack of proper drainage system in the area.

Attached are geo-tagged photos taken during the conduct of patrolling and monitoring.

For information and record.

-

Ew%%. FRANCISCO BONIFACIQISJ. AEBAG, JR.
Forester 11 Forest Protection Officer
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Geo-tagged photos taken in the reclamation area of
Barangays 2,3 and 5, Coron, Palawan



